
East Ocean View Civic League
PO Box 14172
Norfolk, VA 23518

eov.civic.league@gmail.com

To: East Ocean View Beach Athletic Association

Date: May 4, 2023

Subject: Dedication of Gym at East Ocean View Recreation Center

At the general membership meeting on May 4, 2023 the East Ocean View Civic considered a motion to support
the naming of the gymnasium at the East Ocean View Recreation Center in memory of Pastor Ken Gerry. The
civic league had some debate on whether or not to include “Pastor” as part of the naming and the motion to
support naming the gymnasium after “Ken Gerry” passed unanimously.

The East Ocean View Civic League is proud to support this memorial to Pastor Ken Gerry in remembrance of
his dedication to the East Ocean View Community.

Steve Chamberlin
President
East Ocean View Civic League

The East Ocean View Civic League is a registered 501(c)(4) organization.
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